
 

Our school is conducting a survey to find 

out what parents think of our school. The 

Parent Opinion Survey is an annual survey 

offered by the Department of Education 

and Training that is conducted amongst a    

sample of randomly selected parents. It is 

designed to assist schools in gaining an 

understanding of parents’ perceptions of 

school climate, student behaviour and    

student engagement. Our school will use 

the survey results to help inform and direct 

future school planning and improvement 

strategies.  

 

Approximately 80 per cent of parents/

carers will be invited to participate in this 

year’s survey. All responses to the survey 

are anonymous. This year the Parent  

Opinion Survey will be conducted from 

Monday 23
rd

 July to Sunday 26
th

 August. 

 

The survey will be conducted online, only 

takes 10-15 minutes to complete, and 

can be accessed at any convenient time  

on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or 

smartphones. The online survey will be 

available in a range of languages other 

than English. These include: Arabic,      

Vietnamese, Mandarin, Chin (Hakha),   

Hindi, Japanese, Somali, Turkish, Punjabi 

and Greek. 

 

The survey results will be reported back to 

the school at the end of September.      

Last year we used the survey results to 

inform the development of our 2018 Annual 

Implementation Plan. 

 

Thankyou to those families that have      

already completed their surveys. 

Your thoughts are very important to us and 

I would encourage all families that received   

an online survey to fill it in.  

 

Please speak to Jane or myself if you would 

like more information or are having trouble. 

Hot Chocolate Club  
Congratulations to the following  
children who have joined me at    
Hot Chocolate Club in recent weeks. 
They came for showing self-
regulation, bravery, persistence and 
the other behaviours that we know 
support good learning.               
Princes learning area -  Shaimaa & Tayeb,             
Drummond  learning area - Jamal & Rayaan,  
Rathdowne learning area - Ry & Anugraha 

 

Leap into Learning 

This is the fifth year of our exciting Leap in to 

Learning program where children who are 

enrolled in prep at Carlton PS for the coming 

year have a chance to experience school  

routines and become familiar 

with our school setting. During 

this school readiness  program 

teachers will also talk to parents 

about how they can help their 

children to  settle well into 

school. Starting in a few weeks, 

the program will run for the rest 

of the year on Tuesday and 

Wednesday mornings from 9am-

11am. Please see Bec Harris if you would like 

more information. 

What do you think about our school? 
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Dates to  

Remember 

 

Wednesday September 5th 

Curriculum day—no school 

 

Friday September 21st 

Last day of Term three 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supervision 

Parents are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-

9.00am and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times 

 

 

 

 

Name: Parth 

 

Grade: 2/3 

Drummond 

 

 

I made this 

Woolworths 

truck at home.  

I used paper 

and cardboard 

and a glue 

stick to stick 

things on.  

 

I like making things.  

I have made cards and a rainbow and a kite. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

Julie Large 
Enrol now for 2019 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

For more information and school tours  

phone 9347 6022 
 

 

Carlton Primary 

School 
Cnr. Palmerston 

and  

Drummond streets 
Carlton 3053 

Phone: 9347 

6022 

 

      

 

What’s happening with the learning precinct   

redevelopment? 
 Work is continuing at a steady pace and luckily the drier than usual Winter 

has meant that the building works remain on schedule for stage one       

completion later in Term four 

 Some days there are as many as fifty workers onsite 

 Glass is going into the new 

window frames 

 Plastering on level two is now 

almost complete 

 Concrete pouring for the    

COLA (covered outdoor   

learning area) toilets and 

change rooms has begun 

 


